
Join us for a public meeting

Let’s Gather to
Plan the Rebirth of
david crockett birthplace state park

In September 2024, Hurricane Helene brought
catastrophic flooding to David Crockett Birthplace State
Park, a treasured historical site in East Tennessee,
causing widespread damage to nearly all facilities. 

Following the thorough input we received via survey, we
are now inviting you to attend a public meeting to
review and vote on plans for the rebirth of David
Crockett Birthplace State Park.

Your Voice Matters

Please join us to share your thoughts and have a voice
in shaping the future of this beloved state park. 

Niswonger Commons at Tusculum University
Niswonger Commons • Shiloh Rd, Tusculum, TN 37745

Doors open at 6:00 PM.

Thursday, June 26, 2025

Presentation & Feedback 6:30 to 7:30 PM.


